

Heronshaw School | Lichfield Down | Walnut Tree | Milton Keynes | MK7 7PG

☎ 01908 608380 | Most office@heronshawschool.co.uk

Friday 15th February 2024

## **Spring Community Celebration**

Dear Parents,

At Heronshaw, we value the diverse cultures we have within our school and we feel privileged and proud to share them within our school community. As a part of this we want to celebrate our diversity by hosting a Spring Community Celebration. This follows on from the postponed 'Winter Food Festival' where we hope to bring together communities from across our school to showcase the amazing cuisines from around the world.



Heronshaw School

Wednesday 27th March @ 15:10 in our school hall

Come and enjoy food, drink, music & games from around the world to celebrate our wonderful community.







On <u>Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> March 2024 from 3.10pm</u> we would like to invite families into our school hall to share their culture and cuisine as a collaborative celebration at this time of year as with Holi, Ramadan and Easter being some of the Spring celebrations we know our school community will be celebrating. We welcome parents and carers to get involved, share and bring along anything that is important to you and your culture at this time of year as we celebrate being one school, with many diverse communities. This might include fabrics, flags, outfits, different foods, music, from British to Romanian to celebrate and learn about different Spring festivals.

Please come to explore and taste a variety of food prepared by our wonderful families. We hope to be able to provide a wide range of dishes from across the world and fill our school hall with colour to celebrate Spring.

If you would like to help facilitate this event, we would love to know. If you are happy to prepare a traditional dish you might eat during Spring, this could be hot or cold, then please speak to your child's class teacher for more information. Please note that we will be unable to accept any dishes that contain alcohol or nuts. We would also ask for you to provide an ingredients list for any families who may have allergies.

For any further information or questions then please do get in touch.

Kind regards

Mrs G Langford & Mrs J Calder



